
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mario Dion 

Conflict of Interest and Ethics Commissioner 

66 Slater Street, 22nd Floor 

Ottawa, ON 

August 18, 2020 

Re: Investigation into conduct the former Finance Minister Bill Morneau 

Dear Commissioner Dion, 

I am writing you this morning to ensure that the Conflict of Interest investigation you 

announced on July 16th, 2020 will continue despite his departure from cabinet and 

resigning his seat in Parliament.   

While Mr. Morneau is no longer a seating Member of Parliament, I believe that this 

investigation and the finding that you will be able to provide will be important for the 

understanding of how public officer holders should act in accordance to the Conflict of 

Interest Act and Code of Conduct.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charlie Angus, MP   

Timmins—James Bay   


